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Traffic Shift on I-295 Eastbound and I-95 Interchange Starts Sunday 
 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – FDOT will shift traffic on I-295 eastbound before the I-95 
interchange Sunday, Feb. 26 at 10 p.m. as part of the new phase of construction 
activities on the I-95/I-295 North Interchange Operational Improvements Project. 
 
As shown in the map below, drivers on I-295 eastbound attempting to merge onto I-95 
northbound will need to shift into the left lane to access I-95 northbound.  
 
Drivers attempting to merge onto I-95 southbound will stay right to continue east to the 
I-95 interchange.  
 

 
 
 
The shift is expected to last approximately a month, weather and schedule permitting, 
while construction crews begin upgrades on the I-295/I-95 interchange access ramps. 
Drivers are encouraged to adhere to posted signage and drive carefully through active 
work zones. 
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This shift is one of several scheduled over the next few months as FDOT transitions into 
a new phase of construction on the critical interchange updates. The interchange 
upgrades are part of an important effort to promote economic growth and development 
in the region.  
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com. Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts may visit www.FL511.com or 
download the FL511 app. 
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